
 

 

 

Hello Parents and Caregivers, 

 

As you are all aware we, are still in lock down, still learning from home.  Work packs are to be 

collected from school on Fridays, from 10am onwards. 

 

This week, along with our at-home learning packs, we have Fathers’ Day gifts to hand out. Our school 

partnered with our wonderful P&C who have wrapped a wonderful gift for each of our families to 

give to the special male figure in their life. Thank you so much to the P&C and, a huge Happy Father's 

Day!!!! We hope you all have a great day on Sunday.  

 

If you haven't already done so, please make sure you download the Skool Loop app. Again we are 

communicating via Facebook, Skool Loop and Seesaw. These are the social media that we will be 

using to convey our messages across the remainder of this year. 

 

If there is anything that you need assistance with,  please remember to make contact with us; we will 

be happy to assist in any way we can. Please take care of yourselves during these times. We miss you 

all and hope it won't be too long until we see you all back at school. 

 

Cat Boorer 

Principal 

“Vision with action can change the world” 

  KPS Important Dates  

 

 Kindergarten 2022 Transition first day    Postponed (date TBA) 

 Last Day of Term 3       Friday 17th September 

 Labour Day (Public Holiday)     Monday 4th October 

 Students first day back Term 4     Tuesday 5th October 

 Kitchener Public School                                

             38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

      Phone: 4990 2974               Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Wednesday 1st September, 2021  Enjoy the l i t t le  th ings .  

CONTACT DETAILS 
We need all family/parent/carer contact details kept up to date with the office. 

Any changes of phone numbers/addresses/email addresses/ 

work phone numbers or family situations - Please update at your earliest convenience. 

 

Please email any changes to the following email address:   

kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

 

Kinder Transition  

 

Kinder transition is postponed this week; families were  

advised by email last week.  

 

If any family didn't receive the email, please advise the  

office.  Keep eye out on emails for further  

information about transition. 

SKOOL LOOP 

We will be using the Skool Loop app as a means of  

communicating as well as Facebook. 
 

Please download if you haven’t already done so. 



 

 

Seesaw - update  
 

We have recently converted to Seesaw for Schools. While this has no effect 

on how students and families access Seesaw, teachers have improved 

functions for creating activities. Miss Boorer can access all student journals 

and members of admin can send announcements to all families and       

students connected to Seesaw. 

 

If you haven't already, follow the instructions to connect to the families  

app to communicate with your child's class teacher and receive                      

announcements from #teamKitch.  Personalised codes were sent home    

in packs at the beginning of lock down.  If you have misplaced yours    

contact the school and Mrs Power will get one to you.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Happy Fathers' and, Grandfathers' Day to all our students' Dads,  

Grandfathers and, significant father-figures. 

 

We hope you have a wonderful day and, even if you can't  

catch up in person, are able to catch up over the phone. 


